					APRIL
Craigentinny Plotholders’ Meeting MINUTES
Saturday 13 April 2024 at 11.00

Present: John M, George (Minutes), Mike A (Chair), Elspeth, Joan P.
Apologies: Norma, John Mc, Innes, Margaret, Clare, Eve, Sam, Mike W. 

1. FEDAGA representatives – We will continue this to our next meeting when we may have more plotholders attending.
2. .BBQ – George will put a note round to ascertain how many plotholders would be interested. We thought we might hold it in May or June.
3. Treasurer’s report – Elspeth reported a further item of expenditure: the purchase of an emergency “camping-type toilet” which had been placed in the old toilet block. The funds now stood at £197.13.
4. WhatsApp Group – Clare had offered to do this. We would continue this at our next meeting.
5. Items Left at the Gate – We used to have an arrangement that items that plotholders no longer needed and might be of use to others could be left at the gate for collection but then removed by the donor after 2 weeks if they hadn’t been taken. However, this had led to a build-up of unwanted items at the gate. These will not be removed by the bin removal workers. Agreed we would put up a notice to that effect asking plotholders not to leave any items at the gate (apart from the trolleys).
6. Communal Bins- These now appear to be being emptied again. 
7. Collapsing Shed (plot 54) – this had been now demolished (thanks to Ian Woolard).
8. The Apple Press – does anyone know where it is? It is normally kept in the Communal Shed.
9. [bookmark: _GoBack]Date of next meeting – Saturday 11 May 2024 at 11.00.

IF YOU ARE NOT RECEIVING A NOTE OF THESE MEETINGS AND WOULD LIKE TO, PLEASE EMAIL georgerubienski@gmail.com
